
 

First Baptist Church 

Of Lexington, MS 

January 30, 2022 

Keith Garland, Pastor, Sonny Murray, Music 

Laura Leathers, Pianist 

662-834-3502           fbclex.com 

                               

 
                          Morning Worship Service 

 

Instrumental Prelude  . . . . .  . . . .  Laura Leathers 

 

Song . . . Savior, Like A Shepherd Lead Us 
 

Welcome and Announcements  . . . Rev. Keith Garland 

 

Hymn . . . All The Way My Savior Leads Me 

 

Hymn  . . . He Leadeth Me! O Blessed Thought 

 

Worship Through Tithes and Offerings                                                                                                                                         

 

Special Music     . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sonny Murray                                                                                                                                                 

  

Message from God’s Word  . . . .  Rev. Keith Garland 

             

       

Commitment Hymn . . . Wherever He Leads I’ll Go 

(More Pupil Books have been ordered and should be 

here by Monday.  Please let the office know you need 

one and we will get it to you) 
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         CALENDAR 
 Sunday, January 30, 2022      

Library Open 9:45-10:00                  

Sunday School - 10:00 a.m.  
Wednesday, February 2 

Deacon’s Meeting – 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 

_____________________________________________________ 

              Usher for January – Bubber Carnathan 

Usher for February – Jeffie Alford 

February Birthdays – Gloria Hathcock (3),  Scott Harkness (7) 
Betty Carroll (8),  Dale Powers (9),  Lisa Williamson (18),  

Helen Lammons (22),  Chris Allen (24),  Phil Williamson (25) 

        

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Ministry 

Collecting in February are: 

 

Children’s fashion accessories:  necklaces, watches, 

sunglasses, hair clips etc. Collection boxes are in the 

office hallway and Tchula Street entrance to the 

Sanctuary. January articles to purchase were hats, 

scarves, mittens.  It’s never too late to put those in the 

collection boxes.  In November, we will have a party to 

make up the boxes from the things collected throughout 

this year.  Our goal is to stuff 50 boxes.   

_____________________________________________  

When I think on God, I see that  

God is good 

When I speak of God, I am proclaiming that  

God is great. 

When I dwell on God, my life of joy shows that  

God is glory. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


